
                                       
 
 
 
 

Information Circular IC04-132 
 
 
 
  
 
DATE: September 8, 2004        
 
TO: Membership 
 
FROM: Modified Trading Systems (MTS) Appointments Committee 
 
RE: Relocation of Option Classes 
 
Pursuant to Rule 8.84, the Modified Trading Systems (MTS) Appointments Committee 
determined at its meeting on July 7, 2004, the following: 

 
• To relocate all options located at Post 4, Station 7 to Post 4, Station 8.  Timber Hill, LLC 

will continue as the DPM for the option classes located at Post 4, Station 8.  The 
relocation will become effective on September 9, 2004.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you or someone you know would like to receive CBOE Member Information Circulars via e-mail, or, if you have 
an e-mail address change, please contact the CBOE Membership Department at members@cboe.com, or, at 312-
786-7449. 
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